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PRIORITY/ACTION REQUIRED

 

             To:       All Honda Service Managers
         From:       Technical Research and Support Group

Re:       Changes in Service Bulletin18-092/093 Safety Recall Rear Backup Camera
 

Print this iN message and provide a copy to the Shop Foreman and all Service Advisors.

Dear Service Manager,

Recently, a few changes were made in repair procedure on Safety Recall Backup Camera (SB 18-092 and 18-093). Please
discard any old versions of the Service BulleƟns and replace with the revised versions, dated October 27, 2018.

Thank you.

 

 

Sent on 11 19 2018     Expires on 12 13 2018

From Parts and Service Division

Subject Changes in SB 18-092/93 Safety Recall Rear Backup Camera
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